
Dear UGA Doctors Without Borders Members,

Wow, what an amazing (first) year it has been! We never would have imagined that our first year

would end up like this. Together, we all started this organization from scratch and worked our way up to

make this organization what it is today, and we could not be more proud. In this letter, we share with

you, the statistics behind our organization, showcasing our diversity and all of the great things

we were able to achieve. Our aim is to keep growing from here.

We became an organization inclusive to everyone. We welcomed different genders, years in

college, cultures, ethnicities, religions, races, career paths, and sexualities. We became a diverse

organization, made up of many unique people with the goal of diversifying and uniting our organization,

making sure everyone’s voice was heard and new perspectives were introduced into our organization.

Despite being different from one another, we all came together with a common goal of helping the Athens

community and the global community while having each other’s backs.

As an organization, we were able to provide opportunities and achieve so many amazing things.

We held over 30 guest speakers from the healthcare field to give students the opportunity to virtually

shadow and ask questions directly to. We held education panels and presentations to educate students

about the local Athens community. Additionally, we held 6 different drives to help provide for the

underserved. We had over 20 community involvement events helping to administer over 50 flu vaccines,

350 COVID-19 tests, and 325 COVID vaccines while also educating grade school students about the proper

healthcare measures they need to take.  We held social groups, mixers, and game nights, giving the

opportunity for members to interact with one another in a safe way. We partnered with many great

organizations to provide you all with volunteer opportunities and resources as you go into your

post-undergraduate studies. Most importantly, we were able to raise over $20,000 making us the #1 MSF

chapter in the world for fundraising!

All of these amazing things are because of you. The diversity in our organization, the money

raised, the opportunities, the achievements, and the pride are because of the work YOU have put in. As

officers, we work to find the opportunities for you, but it is you that takes part in these opportunities and

make UGA MSF what it is today. We are so thankful to all of our team members for working hard to

create and put on amazing events and fundraisers. We are proud of what we have accomplished so

far but we are more excited for what’s to come. From your 2020-2021 officers, we thank you from the

bottom of our hearts and we can’t wait to see what you all do in the future. Stick together, UGA MSF

Fam!

Your 2020-2021 UGA Doctors Without Borders Officers,














